
7.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 
 
 

07/19/11 Copy of letter addressed to Duluth School Board from Ann Marie 
Lindblad, asking that Duluth Public Schools continue their charter 
sponsorship of Lake Superior High School. 

 
07/27/11 Copy of letter addressed to School Board from Rosemarie and Dennis 

Mitchell, expressing concern over the lack of appropriate and modest 
attire worn by students and staff, students being allowed to leave the 
school campus and loitering and smoking in school neighborhoods, and 

the schools’ responsibility to keep students on school campus during 
school hours. 

 
08/01/11 Copy of letter addressed to Duluth School Board Members from Ivy 

Vainio, asking for their support in naming the new eastern middle school 
after Ruth Myers and Marge Wilkins.  Ruth Myers was the founder of 
the American Indian programs at the UMD Medical School and Marge 

Wilkins was involved in social justice and was committed to the 
betterment of all youth of Duluth. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


